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Gaines, Lori

From: Robert T. Rubin <rtrubin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 3:17 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard, ClerkoftheBoard
Cc: info@ciharbor.org; Robert T. Rubin
Subject: Replacement of the 1963 Services Agreement between the City and Ventura County’s 

Harbor Department

As a resident and property owner in Ventura County I request that you read into the record that I DO 
NOT support the proposed new Services Agreement between the City of Oxnard and Ventura 
County.  If an interim agreement is required to maintain essential services, I request that Terms 11 – 
21 be removed, allowing them to be addressed at a time when the larger Community Governance 
Issues are discussed.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Robert T. Rubin, MD, PhD 
4924 Oceanaire Street 
Oxnard, CA 93035 
805-985-4586 


